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Florida Conference Seventh-day Adventist schools admit students of any race, color, ethnicity, national 

origin, gender, and sexual orientation. Our schools do not discriminate on the basis of any of the 

aforementioned categories in decisions for admission, discipline, or application of education policies. 

We promote a sharp focus on learning and caring while requiring all students to adhere to behavioral 

expectations set out in a strict code of conduct supported by the Biblical beliefs of the Seventh-day 

Adventist Church. 

 


